Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 11:41 AM

To: 'Paul Hollingsworth'

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low

Good Morning, Mr. Hollingsworth.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210000, and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified.

Thank you!

Toní Hover

Commission Deputy Clerk I Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard Tallahassee, FL 32399

From: ppcustom=comcast.net@mg.gospringboard.io <ppcustom=comcast.net@mg.gospringboard.io > On Behalf Of

Paul Hollingsworth

Phone: (850) 413-6467

Sent: Sunday, September 5, 2021 10:18 AM **To:** Records Clerk < CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low

Dear Commissioner

Florida is state full of Fixed Income Seniors who rely on your low rates to afford to live the lives they deserve after years of hard work.

We are coming out of a realy bad period where big business is raking all of us over the coals with much higher prices then need be.

Please keep the people of FL in mind before exuberant profits.

Thank you,

Paul Hollingsworth 7117 28TH AVE W BRADENTON FL, 34209-5318